000 “Merz Pharma*“
123112, Moscow
Presnenskaja nabereschnaja 10

Building C ,Baschnja na Nabereschnoi‘ 18
To whom it may concern 18/10/2019

Dear Sir or Madam:

The company OOO “Merz Pharma“ hereby expresses its respect and confirms the
following:

In March 2018 a state inspection was planned for two Merz plants in Germany, for which
we required highly professional interpreters. The Russian department of Merz had not had any
experience in the cooperation with any such translation and interpreting companies.

We were therefore advised to contact Mr Alexander Podarewski.

In the course of one week, Alexander Podarewski and his colleague interpreted
simultaneously from German into Russian and from Russian into German.

At the end of the inspection, the lead inspector thanked the interpreters for their
professional work.

As a result of the inspection, both plants received positive reports on the compliance with
GMP regulations. The fact that we achieved such a result can largely be attributed to Alexander
Podarewski and his team.

Yours sincerely,
Medical Director of
000 “Merz Pharma“ Larissa Cheredeeva
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